

Correspondence from Members to Hyung Jin Nim

Michael Balcomb October 29, 2012

Dear District Pastors and Community Leaders,

Members throughout the nation are now sending correspondence directly to Hyung Jin Nim at lovintp@unification.org in response to his invitation during his video message on Sunday, October 18.

Please inform the members in your communities that it would be good if they can include photos of themselves and their families in their correspondence. In this way, Hyung Jin Nim can more deeply know the beauty and nobility of the American members and families.

Thank you for addressing this important matter.

David Rendel